Massachusetts
Immigrant & Refugee
Advocacy Coalition

Dear MIRA Coalition members,

On behalf of the MIRA staff, | want to take this opportunity to thank you for partnering with the MIRA
Coalition! We are grateful - especially as we look forward to 2025 - to have so many strong partners who
we know will show up and speak up for immugrant rights

This year has been a positive one for the MIRA Coalition in deepening relationships with so many of your
organizations. Our team has been constantly out in the community, attending events, joining festivals and
hosting regional mectings and trainings

And, we are especially proud this year to have created several new opportunuties to partner with all of

you, our member organizations:
- We launched the SUN Fellowship, to equip members around telling your stones.
- We created a Community Representation Fellowship to support organizations in becoming

accredited by the Department of Justice.
We sub-granted funds to more than 20 organizations for legal and translation services through the

IAS and TPS programs

And if you want a further look back, | encourage you to take a look at the 2023 Annual Report, with some

of our shared successes from 2023. Available at: htips./www.mirncoalition.org/2023-annual-report/

Together, we are building a strong movement for immigrants rights in Massachusetts

Gratefully,

Liz and the entire MIRA team
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